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To:  All Farm Operations and Contractors 

 

From:  Doreen Jackson, Deputy Clerk/Treasurer 

 

Date:  February 26, 2025 

 

Subject: Weight Limits on Town Roads 

 

 

This notice is to inform you that all of our town roads will be posted effective Friday, February 

28, 2025 for the spring season.  The limit is posted at fifteen (15) tons.  Please email Road 

Patrolman Darin Ripp at rippdarin@town.springfield.wi.us to discuss the best route for any 

deliveries on our town roads.  You will need to lighten your load by 1/3 (gross maximum weight 

reduced by 1/3), put your tags down, take the shortest route to and from a county or state 

highway and use the center of the road, if possible to drive on.  

  

Email notification will be sent out when the ban is lifted. Please check our website or make note 

of the weight limit signs coming down, typically in 2-6 weeks depending on the weather.  

 

We thank you in advance for your cooperation as we try to protect our investment.  If you have 

any questions, please give us a call. 

 

 

Thank you. 
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